
 

 

  

Girls Only Wildcats Football Club- Year 4-6 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to announce our new Wildcats after school club at St Josephs Primary School! 

Wildcats is a FA programme delivered across the country. Wildcats are Girls’ Football Centres that 

provide girls aged 5 to 11 years old with the opportunity to have fun, make friends and play football.  

The sessions are a great opportunity to welcome new girls into the game in a fun, safe, friendly 

environment. 

This Wildcats club is organised by the Palace for Life Foundation (Crystal Palace’s official charity) with 

the aim of engaging more girls in football at a starter level, as well as improving their confidence in a 

sporting environment. 

This new Wildcats Football club will be starting on Monday 10th January for girls in Years 4-6, and will 

run till Monday 23rd May. The sessions will be held every Monday at the school from 3:15-4:15pm. 

Your child will need to have a full PE kit in school in order to participate in the club. 

 

We will be following government guidance and working with the school to ensure our club is a Covid-

19 secure environment. Our coaches will be equipped with hand sanitizer, and equipment will be 

cleaned at regular intervals. Activities will be delivered using social distance guidelines, ensuring your 

child has a safe and fun experience. 

The cost for the club is £1 per a session, for the Autumn term it will be £15 for 15 weeks. Please  

book by credit/debit card on our website http://www.palaceforlife.org/.  

*Please note bookings are only taken for the full 15-week programme, bookings cannot be made 

for individual sessions. 

 

There are 16 places available for this club, therefore places will be on a first come, first served basis. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact kierahewett-brown@palaceforlife.org.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The Wildcats Team at Palace for Life Foundation. 
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